{00 Chestnut Street Tower

February 1°
Nuclear Reactor Regulation
Ms. E. Adensam, Chief
Licensing Branch No.
Division of Licensing
U.8. Nuclear Regulatory Commissior
Washington, D.C. 20555

Dear Ms. Adensam:

In the Matte )1
Tennessee Valley Authority

By my April 15, 1983 letter to you, we provided a response t

u
to NUREG-0737 (Generic Letter 82-33) regarding the upgraded emergency

operating procedures. As previously discussed with Carl Stahl
t

staff, a procedure to utilize the RCS vents (Item
will be available before the new emergency operati
are implemented as stated in my April 15, 1983 let
discussed with Mr. Stahle, the RCS vent procedure is
EOI procedures, and it will not be implemented until

EOIs is implemented.

If you have any questions concerning

J. E. Wills at FTS 856-2683

.

TENNESSER |
AN DOOLGE ¥

>

\I‘ \ Y QukL

Manager

icensing
Sworr. to ,and subscrihed. before me
i
| & TR ; | sl
this A") A ay of L 198 4
tL-.-,,_.._'ﬂ - . ,_._-_-L —
//, " # ” .
4
T
Notary Public
My Commission

ce: U,S. Nuclear Regul:
Region II
Attn: Mr. James

101 Marietta Street,

> M

Atlanta, Georgia
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